
Sunday 9th December
10.30am – 1.00pm

Strathmore Centre Playground
(opposite main Junior building)

Take me 
home!

Friends Of Stanley Primary

Christmas 
Tree Sale

If you’re about to buy your Christmas tree, then come along to our sale. 
There will be a selection of trees of all sizes to choose from, at great prices.

All trees are Nordmann non-drop firs. No need to pre-order, just turn up!  
Plus, all profits go straight to the school. Cash and cheques only.

From only 

£30

Thank you for supporting the  
Friends Of Stanley Primary


